
Fort Saskatchewan Senior AAA 

Community Hockey Club 

179 Westwood Lane  
Fort Saskatchewan, AB 
T8L 4N8 
Phone (780) 916-6638  

DATE: NOVEMBER 16,2016 

To Whom It May Concern: 

I was able to meet with Earl Reid and Patrick LaForge last week concerning 
the interest of bringing Junior A hockey back to Fort Saskatchewan. After the 
onset of that meeting The Fort Sask Senior Chiefs feel that it is beneficial to 
bring a Junior A program back to Fort Saskatchewan, and we look forward to 
working together with that program. 

Thanks, 

Scott Chartrand 

Appendix B



 

*Member of the Canadian Adult Recreational Hockey Association 

November 18, 2016 

 

 

Fort Saskatchewan Adult Hockey League 

Fort Adult Hockey 

9805 81 Street 

Fort Saskatchewan AB T8L 3K9 

 

To Whom It May Concern, 

 

The Fort Saskatchewan Adult Hockey League* wishes to add our support to 

reestablishing an Alberta Junior A Hockey Team in Fort Saskatchewan.  

 

Sincerely, 

 

Scott Parker 

FSAHL President 

Call/text: 780-264-9567 

scottparker@fortadulthockey.com 



  

 _______________________________________________________________________ 

   ___________________________________________________________  

 

FORT SASKATCHEWAN 

NOYEN CONSTRUCTION Ltd. HAWKS 

JUNIOR ‘B’ HOCKEY CLUB 

Box 20013, 9360 Southfort Drive 

Fort Saskatchewan, AB  T8L 4C8 

 

 
 

To whom it may concern, 

 

On behalf of the Fort Saskatchewan Noyen Construction Jr. B Hawks hockey club 

it is our pleasure to offer a letter support to those working to establish an AJHL 

hockey team in the City of Fort Saskatchewan. 

 

The Fort Saskatchewan Jr. B hockey club is an original founding member of the 

Capital Junior Hockey League.  Founded in 1972, it is a club that knows all too 

well the importance of community support.  Much of the success of our team lies 

squarely on the shoulders of local businesses for their sponsorship as well as fans 

for their dedication.  We have no doubt that a local AJHL team will be rewarded 

with the same support and enthusiasm shown to us. 

 

In conclusion the Jr. B Hawks would fully support the organizing committee as 

they seek to expand the AJHL into the City of Fort Saskatchewan.  We look 

forward to seeing what our community can do for you and what the team can do 

for our community. 

 

Sincerely, 

 

Glorie Veenstra,   Secretary 

Fort Saskatchewan Noyen Construction Jr. B Hawks 

 



 

 

 
 
 
 

Fort Saskatchewan Minor Hockey 

 
 
 

 
 
 

 
 
November 16, 2016 
 
 
 
To Whom it May Concern: 
 
 
Fort Saskatchewan Minor Hockey would like to express our support of a Junior A hockey team in 
the AJHL returning to Fort Saskatchewan. With nearly 700 minor hockey players registered in our 
programs, we believe a local Junior A team will continue to help us to grow our program. This 
would also be an excellent opportunity for minor hockey to work with the AJHL to continue to 
develop players to play the highest level of hockey possible. 
 
We understand that there is a continued shortage of ice available in our community. This would be 
our main concern with the Junior A team making its home in Fort Saskatchewan. However, in 
discussions with the organizing committee, we understand the team would be practicing from 3:30 
– 4:30 in the afternoons. This ice slot is currently not being used by minor hockey. We feel there is 
enough available weekend ice to accommodate all home games for the Junior A team. Further, as 
per the City of Fort Saskatchewan’s ice user policy, Minor Hockey would continue to have priority 
over a Junior program. 
 
FSMH is excited about the community being home to a Junior A program once again. We will be 
working with the organizing committee to assist where we can with promoting the team. Again, 
this is an opportunity for minor hockey to work with the Junior A team to build a relationship that 
will continue to grow and improve all hockey programs in our community. 
 
If you have any questions, or would like additional information, on our support for the Junior A 
team in Fort Saskatchewan, please do not hesitate to contact me. 
 
Sincerely, 

 
Brett Cox 
President 
Fort Saskatchewan Minor Hockey 
 
 

PO Box 3071 
Fort Saskatchewan, Alberta 

T8L 2T1 
Phone 780-998-1835 

fsmh@telus.net 

 

 




